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Hi.
I feel a small majority are making a lot of noise about puppies being available in pet stores. If the pet stores are
monitored and there puppies are coming from appropriate breeders I see nothing wrong with them being sold in
a pet store. Please don’t let a small but loud group of people take away pet stores livelihood and the customer
the option of seeing a number of different breeds in the one place.
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